
Oxford Road Temporary Traffic Diversion, 
Monday 8th June - Monday 15th June 2015

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE

Part of Oxford Road will be closed to all traffic from 8th 
- 15th June 2015.

Two alternative diversion routes for general traffic will 
be in place during this time:

Diversion 1: Hathersage Road – Upper Brook Street 
– Booth Street East.

Diversion 2: Moss Lane East – Upper Lloyd Street/
Higher Cambridge Street – Booth Street West.

Buses will also follow diverted routes. Please see 
overleaf for bus routes affected.



The University of Manchester, supported by its 
development partner, Bruntwood, is currently 
undertaking a programme of transformational 
improvements to the University’s Oxford Road 
campus.

As part of this programme, the existing pedestrian 
bridge over Oxford Road will be demolished.  
This will allow the Manchester Business School 
building at Crawford House to be remodelled 
and refurbished, in-keeping with the University’s 
aspirations for a modern outward-facing campus.

In order to prepare for the demolition, some 
preliminary work on the bridge and on Oxford 
Road is needed. This has been scheduled for 8th to 
15th June 2015, while the main demolition works 
are currently scheduled to occur during 10th 
August to 6th September 2015. Traffic diversions 
will be in place during both periods.

The work has been scheduled in consultation with 
TfGM and Manchester City Council to minimise 
disruption so far as possible. While we recognise 
the inconvenience, we hope that you will bear with 
us as we continue to invest in Manchester’s future.

For further information, please contact 
contact@manchester.ac.uk 

Buses diverted via Higher Cambridge Street

Services 15, 53, 111

Buses diverted via Upper Brook Street

Services 18, 38, 41 42 43 44 142 143 145 (In) 157 X41 
X57, 141,  147, 191, 197

Please see www.tfgm.com and affected bus stops for 
additional details.

Affected Bus Routes

The diversion will affect bus routes on part of Oxford 
Road. Buses will leave and re-join Oxford Road at 
different points between Grosvenor Street and Moss 
Lane East, depending on the route, as indicated by 
TfGM on affected bus stops.

Diverted buses will use either Higher Cambridge Street/
Upper Lloyd Street, or Upper Brook Street, as follows:


